Debra Thomeson

From: Sue McCallum <suemccal@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 10:03 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Assembly please take action

To the Petersburg Assembly members,

Please investigate the Borough’s involvement and handling of the crash which
resulted in the deaths of Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht. It
is essential to know the reason behind these tragic deaths and how to prevent this
from ever happening again. Your action will protect our community and show
compassion for those families that have lost their beautiful children.

Susan R. McCallum and William M. McCallum

Sent from Mail for Windows



